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Congratulations to our Senior Girls' Basketball team for a successful
start to the season! Both senior boys and girls will be at their zone

ranking tournament Friday, January 13th. 
Good luck to both teams! 

I hope everyone had a wonderful winter break and are looking forward to
the New Year. January will be a busy month as we finish up Semester 1

and move into our exam week. With the end of the semester approaching
we also welcome back Ms Gallant who will be returning Monday, January

23. I would like to thank parents/guardians and students who made my
time in the Acting Principal role so enjoyable, as well as support from

staff. Best wishes to everyone in Semester 2!
                                                                                                              -Miss Prusko
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Exams Dates:
 

Thursday, January 12: 
ELA 30 Part A 9am-12pm

 
Friday, January 13: 

Soc 30 Part A 9am-12pm
 

Friday, January 20: 
ELA 30 Part B 9am-12pm

 
Monday, January 23:

Soc 30 Part B  9am-12pm
Math 20-1/20-2 9am-11:30am

Social 10 12:30pm-3pm
 

Tuesday, January 24:
English 20 9am-11:30am
Biology 20 12:30pm-3pm

 
Wednesday, January 25:

Science 20/24 9am-11:30am
Science 10 12:30pm-3pm

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates:
 

Thursday, Jan 12: PAC Virtual Meeting
 

Friday, Jan 13-:Sr HIgh Basketball Zone
Ranking Tournament

 
Friday, Jan 22: Last day of regular Sr

High classes 
 

Tuesday, Jan 24: Morgan Toney and
Keith Mullins Performance -

Jr High afternoon
 

Friday, Jan 27: Last day of Semester 1
 

Monday, Jan 30: PD day- No school for
 students 

 
Tuesday, Jan 31: Semester 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A reminder that fees are due from first term. Extracurricular
fees are also required to be paid in order for a student to
participate. If a student is graduating in June in order to

participate in our graduation ceremony all fees must be settled
prior to.  If you need to make payment arrangements, please

contact Mrs Mason for more information.

There is a new link to the PowerSchool Parent/
Student Portal. Please use the following link
https://wildrose.powerschool.com/public/

https://wildrose.powerschool.com/public/

